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I support HB 2697. 

 

It seems like our unit must trial a new staffing plan that we do not believe will work in 

order to prove to senior management that we do in fact need a nurse that can come 

help during breaks or other busy times factored into our staffing plan. —Oregon 

nurse at Portland acute care hospital 


